MINUTES OF THE LIBRARY TRUSTEES MEETING MARCH 13, 2020

Diane Kotch opened the meeting at 3:35pm with Jen Mayer, Beth Cairns and

Director Deborah French present.
The minutes from March 6 and March 9 meetings were approved.

Due to the covid-19 virus, the open meeting laws have been suspended and many
closures are now in effect.

A motion was made and approved to close the library until further notice.

A motion was made to accept the new wage and salary scale for the library.
Discussion followed. The motion was then approved and Debbie will submit it.

The meeting was adjourned at 4:35pm.



